
TO:   Virginia Department of Planning and Budget 
 

FROM:  Allen Knapp, Director, Office of Environmental Health Services 
 

DATE: February 17, 2017 
 

RE:  Economic impact analysis of the fast-track amendments for repairs and 
voluntary upgrades less than 1,000 gallons per day contained in the 
Regulations for Alternative Onsite Sewage Systems, 12VAC5-613. 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The Virginia Department of Health concurs with the Department of Planning and 
Budget’s economic impact analysis that the benefits of the fast track amendments likely 
exceed the costs. 


